
From:        aarhus compliance [email address redacted]  

To:            Robert Konrad, Angelika Wiedner, Gopal Shilpakar, Christian Schaible, Ana Barreira [email 

addresses redacted]   

Cc:           [email address redacted] 

Date:        09/04/2015 17:05  

Subject:        PRE/ACCC/C/2014/121 (European Union) - outcome of Committee's determination of preliminary 

admissibility  

Sent by:        Fiona Marshall  

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

 

At its forty-eighth meeting (Geneva, 24-27 March 2015), the Compliance Committee considered the preliminary 

admissibility of communication PRE/ACCC/C/2014/121 concerning the European Union submitted by NGO 

"IIDMA" on 12 December 2014.  

 

The Committee determined that the communication was admissible on a preliminary basis.  

 

It requested the secretariat to forward the communication to the Party concerned for its response. The 

communication will be forwarded shortly, and the Party concerned will have five months from the date the 

communication is forwarded to provide its response.  

 

Kind regards,  

Fiona  

__________________________ 

Fiona Marshall 

Environmental Affairs Officer - Secretary to the Compliance Committee 

Aarhus Convention secretariat 

United Nations Economic Commission for Europe  

Room 429-4, Palais des Nations  

CH- 1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland  

Phone: +41 22 917 4226 

Fax: +41 22 917 0634  

E-mail: [email address redacted] 

website: www.unece.org/env/pp/welcome.html 


